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Water production from the Goodland Farm Project (Upwell Water) is just over the 
horizon. It is now necessay to begin the process of drilling a new production well for the 
City of Calvert Well #7. Engineering design and TCEQ permitting is required prior to 
commencement of drilling. 

There will be a discussion within Executive Session related to moving forward with the 
financing of engineering design, permitting and drilling of the well. Any action or 
discussion related to the City of Calvert Well #7 (BVDO-0320) under the District’s Water 
Well Assistance Agreement with Permittee UW Brazos Valley Farm, LLC will be taken 
on this agenda item. 


